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The CAC met on Thursday, July 12. At the meeting the committee was briefed on the Coordinated 

Human Service Transportation Plan update. They also received a progress report on CAC activities to 

date. 

COORDINATED HUMAN SERVICE TRANSPORTATION PLAN 

 

Wendy Klancher, TPB Transportation Planner, briefed the committee on the federal requirements for 

coordinated planning. She described the process for updating the plan and how it is used to guide 

funding decisions for the FTA’s Section 5310 Enhanced Mobility of Seniors and Individuals with 

Disabilities program. 

 

The committee supported the TPB’s work and asked questions about eligible applicants and the 

types of groups that have applied in the past. They asked about how WMATA has used Enhanced 

Mobility funding. 

 

MID-YEAR CAC PROGRESS REPORT 

 

Bryan Hayes, TPB Transportation Planner, presented an overview of CAC work activities for the 2018 

session. He reminded the committee of their mission to promote public involvement and provide 

independent, region-oriented citizen advice to the TPB on transportation plans and issues. He said 

that 33 percent of the committee’s time this year has focused on Visualize 2045 and public 

involvement, and that 40 percent has focused on providing feedback on TPB activities.  

 

TPB AGENDA FOR THE JULY MEETING 

 

Lyn Erickson, TPB Plan Development & Program Coordination Director, reviewed the agenda for the 

July TPB meeting.  

 

The committee had a robust discussion about the Car Free Day Proclamation. The committee 

discussed challenges for getting people to participate in the event, especially compared to Bike to 

Work Day. They asked about how the event is being promoted and the ways that Commuter 

Connections is coordinating with local jurisdictions. 

 

THE COMMITTEE ALSO DISCUSSED 

 

• The second hour of the meeting was set aside for biennial TIP Forum. 
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Ronit Aviva Dancis, vice-chair Zunjing Jenipher Wang Lyn Erickson, staff 

Rob Jackson, vice-chair Vicki Lancaster Bryan Hayes, staff 

Ricky Tejada Cindy LaBon Wendy Klancher, staff 

Jeff Parnes Justin Lini Andrew Austin, staff 

Meredith Howell  Andy Meese, staff 

Carol Tyson  Allison Davis, WMATA 

Lorena Rios  Norman Whittaker, VDOT 

Josh Linden  Mark Rawlings, DDOT 

Emmet Tydings  Kari Snyder, MDOT 

  Bill Orleans, resident 

  Nancy Abeles, resident 

  Heather Foote, resident 

   

 


